
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Early Closure For Open Evening 
 
7th September 2021 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer   

 

 Opening Evening Thursday 16th September 2021  

 

On Thursday 16th September 2021, school will close to all pupils earlier than usual in order 
for us to prepare for Open Evening.  Learning for period 5 lessons will be set online via 
TEAMs so that all pupils can complete and submit work.   
  
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, they can collect a packed lunch which will 
include a sandwich, a snack and a drink from the Bistro between 12.35 - 12.45pm when they 
are dismissed from registration. Please complete this Microsoft Form if you want to order a 
packed lunch for your child and they are in receipt of Free School Meals.   
  
The school bus service will run and buses will depart between 12.40 and 12.55pm with two 
departure times allowing for all pupils who need the bus service.  
  
Below are the departure times for the year groups:  
  
Year 13,12, 11 & 7 - 12.35pm  
Year 10 & 8 - 12.40pm 

Year 9 - 12.45pm 

  
Thank you for your ongoing support.   
  
Yours sincerely   
  

  
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher  
  
  
  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVh-eMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6jO0JkXz981Bvak4nY4HOoRUMkZUTkRXOUpMVUROMzRIWVRCUTVGRTdTTy4u

